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Dear Parents/Carers

Welcome back to Nursery!

It is so nice to see you all again and let’s hope that this year turns out to be a healthy, happy and peaceful one.

We have lots of information to communicate to you, which we will be doing gradually over the next few weeks via ParentPay, Facebook (https://www.facebook.com/cashmoreearlyyearscentre) and the school website (https://cashmoreearlyyearscentre.co.uk/).  There’s lots of useful information on our website. 

I would like to remind you of the new session times:

Morning session: 9.00am - 12.00pm
Afternoon session: 12.30pm - 3.30pm
All day session: 9.00am - 3.30pm

Please see attached new daily routines and induction planning for your information.  

As I am sure you are all aware, COVID-19 has not gone away.  Please ensure you act quickly if you or your child displays any of the symptoms for COVID-19.  Any child that is unwell will feel most comfortable at home.  We kindly ask that you let us know if you or your child tests positive for COVID-19 as soon as possible or if you have to go into isolation.  

The most important thing now though is for your child to settle into the Nursery and feel happy, safe and secure.  

Please talk to myself, Denise Draper (Deputy Head) or your child’s key person if there is anything you would like to talk about.

Best wishes.
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